
 

 

Chairman’s Report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 5 – Environmental Protection, Water 
Services & Energy held on 14th December 2018 

 

 A workshop on Climate Adaptation Strategy Plan was held prior to the meeting.   

 

 Paul Byrne gave an update on the Noise Action Plan.  Frank Stafford advised that the 
document will feed into the County Development Plan. 
 

 Frank Stafford advised the meeting that the draft Waste Management Bye Laws are ready to 
go to the full Council meeting.  No submissions were received during the consultation 
period. 

 

 


